
BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

Being a special communication to residents  

following the Annnual Residents meeting 
 

 

27
th

 July, 2016 

Good day to all fellow Evergreen Broadacres residents                                
 

RESIDENTS ANNUAL MEETING UPDATE 

It was wonderful to see over 100 of you at the meeting last evening. Thanks you for your ongoing support 

and interest. It was the first time in our developing and growing village that we have an attendance of over 

a century and as cricket lovers know that is a special number 
 

Proceedings went smoothly and in fact it was all over in 22 minutes. So lots of time to socialise and enjoy 

the snacks provided from our ResCom fund. 
 

1. RESCOM ELECTION: The following have been duly nominated, seconded and accepted…. 

 Social portfolio:    Jean Spurr & Sue Jackson (joint role) 

 Security portfolio:   Tess Sleigh  

 Healthcare portfolio:     Atholie Preacher 

 Environment portfolio:  Hennie du Preez 

 Governance portfolio:    Dick Townsend 

 Finances portfolio:    Cecil Fann & Robin Slogrove (joint role)  

 Communication portfolio:  Graham Langmead 
 

2. CHAIRMAN AND DEPUTIES: The elected ResCom met immediately after the meeting and the 

following were elected (and will serve as your ManCom representatives) 

 Chairman:  Graham Langmead 

 Deputy Chairman: Dick Townsend and Robin Slogrove 

N.B. All these positions will be ratified at the Evergreen AGM in August 
 

3. TIMING OF RESCOM MEETINGS: We will meet monthly on the 2
nd

 Thursday at 09.30 in the 

clubhouse. Should you ever have anything you wish us to address at the meeting please proved it in 

writing to any member of ResCom at least a week in advance of the scheduled date (i.e. the 1
st
 

Thursday of the month) so we can consider the content in advance. 
 

4. MINUTES OF RESCOM MEETINGS: These will be available from reception a week after the 

meeting i.e. the 3
rd

 Thursday monthly. 
 

5. AGM. The Evergreen Broadacres AGM will be held in the clubhouse at 4pm on Tuesday August 

16
th

. We do hope you will be in support then. 

Best regards to all as ever,  

Graham Langmead 

Chairman for on behalf of ResCom 
 


